EP776
ESSINGTON PARISH COUNCIL

DRAFT Minutes of Essington Parish Council extraordinary meeting held on Monday 29th October 2018 at 7pm
     at Essington Community Centre.
PRESENT
                                                                 Councillor Denise A James(Chairman)

                                                                  “               Chris W Steel(Vice-Chairman)

                                                                  “               Peter J Lever                                                                                 
                                                                  “               Robert Bradburn                                                                                
                                                                  “               Mavis North                                                                             
                                                                  “              James Slim

                                                                  “              June P Smallman

                                                                  “              Beryl Tarbuck

44 members of the public in attendance
 Public participation – A resident ask if the outline permission was incorrect shouldn’t it be overturned, Cllr. C.W.Steel 

 commented that the proposal had moved on from changing the outline permission.
 A resident read out a statement from a resident who could not attend the meeting, the statement covered the events at the

 planning committee meeting at South Staffs Council when full planning consent was granted, it went on to mention the 

additional legal advice and the possibility of the judicial review.

The Chairman announced that 6 councillors had resigned this evening, 1 from the Sneyd Ward, 3 from the Central ward,
2 from the Newtown ward.
1. APOLOGIES – None
2. Declaration of Interests of MembeRS – Cllr J.Slim signed the register & declared an interest in item 5.

3. Minutes of the last meeting 8th october 2018
Resolved that the minutes of the meeting held on the 8th October 2018 be confirmed & signed as a true record.
4. matters arising from the minutes(from the last meeting) – 
EP775 Cllr C W Steel commented that the apologies were incorrect as Cllr. A Gibbons had not submitted his apology.

EP773 Cllr B.Tarbuck asked for an update on the removed trees at the rear of 56, Broad Lane, the clerk confirmed that the
Resident had rung the office & explained that he wanted an open aspect to his garden, members discussed the trees & agreed 
to contact the resident  and ask that he replace the trees removed with similar size/type as soon as possible.
5. PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT @ HOBNOCK ROAD – Additional funding for legal advice
Members discussed the funding and agreed to grant further funds of £1,000 for additional legal advice.
6. date of next meeting monday 12th November 2018
7. CLOSURE
CHAIRMAN







DATE
